
I own two small rental houses and I ask you to vote against this bill.   
 
If the reason  for this proposed legislation is that some large developers are taking 
unfair advantage of tenants, then PLEASE tailor any required legislation to address only 
those ... or work otherwise to increase the rental market. 
 
People like me may be forced to sell our properties if it is made too difficult and costly 
for us to keep them as rentals.  THAT WILL DECREASE THE SUPPLY OF RENTAL 
HOUSING, as well as being a problem for those of us who are acting responsibly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Barbara Kemper 
2929 Oakwood Ave. SE 
Albany, OR 97322 
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